
Caliente Secretary

 to Ana, Bob, Frank, Sergio

show details 11:28 PM (23 hours ago)

I hope to find everyone ok and had a safe weekend. This weather we have had has been lousy. It

looks like we will have better weather this weekend, but i do'nt do weather. Anyway I would like to

say happy birthday to those that have birthdays this month. I'm celebrating mine today and it was

great.

 

Well now to the gram info. Anyone who might be interested in joining a softball league or bowling

league please contact Frank Deyo director. If we have enough people interested we could get a

team together. 

Rides: as for the weather the last two rides had been canceled but we will reschedual for other

times.

 Jan 22, 2011 - This weekend weather permitting we will be heading out to Shortys Bar & Grill in

Helotes Wayne Steele will lead and Gary Silter will sweep. Also we will be having our Fundraiser

so if any one wants to come and help, come on out.

Feb 5,2011 - Will be our next Chapter Social and we will have more info on the Bike raffel.

 

On that key, remember anyone who has not renewed their HOG chapter membership. Please go

by the dealership and see Laura at the receptionist desk. She has the forms for 2011 or you can

come to the social.

 

Well till next week and any thing that might come up I will let you all know. Remember ride safe and

enjoy the the road.
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